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All enquiries or to report an 
absence please contact the 

school office 

Tel: 01793 852254 

Email: admin@woottonbassett-inf.wilts.sch.uk 

Dates for your Diary 

23-07 Yr2 Leavers Celebrations 

24-07 End of Term 6 1pm finish 

 

2024-2025 

02-09 Teacher Training Day 

03-09 Year 1 & 2 back to school 

05-09 Reception start school 

14-09 Scarecrow Trail 

Mrs Pass - Headteacher 

As the end of the school year fast approaches it 

has been lovely to reflect upon all the fantastic 

events, activities and successes we have 

experienced. From school discos to book weeks, 

theatre visits and 

visitors to our own 

fantastic performance of Peter Pan we have 

enjoyed so many lovely things. We have loved 

welcoming people into our school and as well 

as going out to visit and take part in a wide 

range of events and we have learnt a lot!  

The children have tried hard, shown exemplary behaviour, produced 

fantastic work and looked after each other. As always, we are very proud 

of them.  

The Vale View Garden project has been one of our most enjoyable 

successes, and we hope you can take advantage of this great facility and 

enjoy the gardens over the summer holiday. 

Our School Value for this term is: 

We  are  p ro ud  o f  ou r  ac h i evem en t s  an d  t ho s e  o f  ot h ers 

We want to 

congratulate Mr. and 

Mrs. Webb on the news that they 

are expecting their first baby. We 

wish them both lots of love and 

can’t wait for the new 

arrival just before 

Christmas.  

We will be sorry to see Mrs Anderton and 

Mrs Baker leave us. We appreciate 

everything they have done in the time 

they have been at WBIS, and they will 

leave an enormous hole. However, we 

wish them every happiness in their next 

adventures and look forward to hearing all 

about their retirement and new job.  

We would like to wish our year 2 children every success for their journey 

to year 3. They have been excellent role models. We will miss them but 

know that they will be amazing! 

Finally, all that remains is for us to say thank you for your continued 

support this year. We would like to wish you a 

lovely summer holiday and look forward to 

welcoming you all back on Tuesday 3rd 

September. 

2024-2025 

 DATES FOR THE 

DIARY 

https://woottonbassett-inf.wilts.sch.uk/storage/media-file/dates-for-your-diary-2024-25_30476.pdf
https://woottonbassett-inf.wilts.sch.uk/storage/media-file/dates-for-your-diary-2024-25_30476.pdf
https://woottonbassett-inf.wilts.sch.uk/storage/media-file/dates-for-your-diary-2024-25_30476.pdf


Thank you to all the staff 

and governors for their 

continued hard work and 

for everything they do for 

the children. I know they 

are all ready for the 

summer break but will be looking forward to doing it 

all again next year. 

Thank you to our wonderful PTA for the events and 

contributions they have made to help us have a 

special year in school.  

Thank must also go to our volunteers who come in 

every week to listen to the children read or help with 

walking to local events & school trips. 

Mr Senior, Mrs Pryor, Mrs Wallace, Mrs Loveday, Mrs 

Strange, Mrs Ashley, Mrs Kimber and Mrs Lawrenson 

- you are all amazing and everything you do is 

appreciated.  

If you can offer an hour a week to help please speak 

to Miss Lynne in the School Office - it makes 

such a difference to the children and the 

progress they make. 

School Uniform 

We would like to reminder you of our school uniform requirements in preparation for September. 

Our uniform is based on the colours, grey, white and navy blue, for example: 

• navy blue sweatshirts, pullover/cardigan 

• white or blue polo shirt, blouse or shirt 

• blue/white checked or striped dress 

• grey/blue trousers, skirts, shorts or pinafore 

Our site is on many levels and has lots of steps and stairs throughout the school. 
Therefore it is essential that sensible shoes (waterproof, closed toe and secure fastenings) are worn to school, 
Crocs or sandals are not appropriate. 

For PE lessons children can wear: 

• A plain t-shirt  

• A hoody or jumper 

• Black, grey or navy leggings, tracksuit bottoms or jogging trousers 

• Trainers suitable for running around (not boots, slip on shoes or school shoes) 

Long hair should be tied back and no jewellery is worn except for plain stud earrings. Smart watches are also not 
allowed in school. 

You can purchase uniform through my clothing.com 

Attendance at School 

We aim for 98% attendance whole school attendance 

For the school year 2023-2024 our attendance is 96%. 

The new statutory guidelines come into effect on 19th 

August 2024 - more information can be found HERE  

 

https://myclothing.com/
https://woottonbassett-inf.wilts.sch.uk/storage/media-file/wbis-attendance-letter-july-2024_39366.pdf


You can register for the Doodle Summer 

Challenge by logging onto your child’s 

account from 1st July onwards. Children are 

encouraged to earn 750 stars before 18th 

August. If they reach their target you can 

claim their reward which will be sent to 

school once the challenge comes to an end. For more information click here  

Celebrating our successes 

Term 6 Reading Winners Congratulations Lois, Riley, 

Felix, Luke and Ellis 

for your amazing 

reading. 

 

 

Our Doodle Maths special recognition 

award goes to Molly for a 667 day 

streak—wow!!! 

 

Balance Bike Graduates 

Well done Harry, Carter, 

Darcey & Lexi for passing 

the Balance Bike programme. 

And finally our Stars of the Year These awards are given by the class teachers to those pupils 

who have shown all our school values throughout the year in everything they do.  

Congratulations 

George, Ebony-Rose, 

Riley, Harrison, 

Imogen, Ethan, Jacob S, 

Yusuf, Daisy, Arabella, 

Flynn and Emily C. 

Welcome to our School - Alfie the Bear Bin 

Our school was one of 46 schools in Wiltshire who took part in this year’s event and we were one of 9 

schools to win a bin! Our Eco Councillors have been brilliant this year and have named him Alfie! 

This was kindly given by Idverde who worked in partnership with Wiltshire Council to support the 

Great British Spring Clean for schools 2024 campaign.  Litter remains a big problem for across the 

country and Wiltshire Council spends £2 million a year on street cleaning services. 

https://parents.doodlelearning.com/login


CLICK HERE TO TAKE A 

LOOK 

https://www.swindonrocks.co.uk/
https://www.swindonrocks.co.uk/

